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OC Streetcar Vehicle Exterior Design

On March 26, 2018, the Orange County Transportation Authority Board of Directors approved a

contract with Siemens Industries, Inc. to provide eight modern streetcar vehicles for the OC

Streetcar. Design concepts for the exterior of the vehicles and coordinating OC Streetcar stops have

been developed. Staff is requesting approval to seek public feedback on these concepts and return

to the Board of Directors with a recommendation.

Authorize staff to conduct public outreach to seek feedback and return to the Board of Directors with

a recommendation.
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